
 

                                                                                                                                  MASS TIMES 

           Saturday, Vigil Mass    6:00 pm 

                                                                                    Sunday, Family Mass   10:00 am 

                                                                                                 Student’s Mass   5:00 pm 

                                                                                                            16th June 2019  
 

ST   CARTHAGE’S   NEWSLETTER 

 

   Presbytery & Parish Centre Address:                  Church Address:  
  

  30 Bayles Street, Parkville, 3052.                            123 Royal Parade, Parkville, 3052 
  
  Telephone: (03) 9347 2493                                    Email: stcarthages@bigpond.com 

                Web: www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au 

mailto:stcarthages@bigpond.com
http://www.stcarthagesparkville.org.au/


 

This Sunday Evening 16th June:   
* “In Excelsis” – the thirty voice 

Catholic Choir will sing at the 
5pm Student Mass.  

 

Next Sunday Evening 23rd June:   
* The Melbourne Womens Choir 
under the direction of Fay Dumont 
will sing at the 5pm Student Mass.  

 

On Sunday Evening 30th June:   
* The St Carthage’s Music Group  
will lead the singing at  
the 5pm Student mass.  

 

On Sunday Evening 07th July:   
* Bruno Siketa will play trumpet  
Patrick Lawrence heritage Pipe Organ.  
Visiting artists at the 5pm Student Mass. 

 



 

 
I was a stranger and you made me welcome… 
 

BASP Discussion Session 2 – 2019 
Wednesday, 19th June, 1:30 – 3:30pm 
At 54 Beaconsfield Pde Albert Park 

(Brigidine Ministries centre) 
 

All we have is uncertinty 
 

An outline of all the areas where  
asylum seekers are in limbo 

 
Several people who are in this situation  

will tell us what it is like 
 

Josh Lorenz will reflect on the policies that are 
causing this situation. 

Josh is the National Coordinator –  
Catholic Alliance for People Seeking Asylum 

  



 

Tuesday 18th June 10am 

30 Bayles St, Parkville 

Author:  

Joanna Trollope 

Book:  

An Unsuitable 

match 

 

Enquiries:  

Carolyn Stapleton  

0401 732 415 

 

New Readers  

always welcome! 



 

Spirituality in the pub 

An initiative of Catalyst for Renewal 

 

The Resurrection of Jesus: 

What happened, & what matters? 
 

Frank Moloney, sdb 
Wednesday, 26th June, 2019 at 7.30pm 

VENUE: SANDRINGHAM HOTEL, 

Separate adjacent room for SIP meeting 

 

 Francis J. Moloney, SDB, AM, FAHA, has had a long career as a 

Roman Catholic Priest and a scholar. A Salesian of Don Bosco 

(SDB) since 1960, he has studied at the Salesian Pontifical 

University, the Pontifical Biblical Institute, both in Rome, and at the 

University of Oxford. He has taught in Europe, Israel, the USA, 

South East Asia, and Australia. Foundation Professor of Theology 

at Australian Catholic University (1994-1999), Dean and Professor of New Testament at 

the Catholic University of America (1999-2005), Professor Moloney is author of many 

books and shorter studies, both scholarly and popular. The state honour of Member or the 

Order of Australia (AM), and his election as a Fellow of the Australian Academy of the 

Humanities (FAHA) are recognitions of his life-long contribution to Australian culture 

and Religion. He is currently a Senior Professorial Fellow at the Catholic Theological 

College in Melbourne, Australia, part of the ecumenical University of Divinity. 

 

 BOOKING FOR MEAL - PHONE HOTEL: 9598 7255 SPECIFY THAT BOOKING IS FOR SIP, 
SPIRITUALITY IN THE PUB GROUP Meals can be ordered individually from a large menu 

with a range of prices. ALL ARE ENCOURAGED TO GATHER FOR A MEAL FROM 

6.00PM The presentation & conversation will follow at 7.30pm, to conclude about 

9.00pm For further details contact VIN 9530 6004, FRANCES 9579 3920 



 

 
6 June 2019 

Dear Mark, 
 
The last thing in my mind is to control anyone 
particularly the parish or specific parishioners. 
This is the chronology of the event.  
I attended The Wheeler Centre last Tuesday 
evening as I had read Martels book some weeks 
ago and thought he had done some valuable 
research.  
I would have put the event in the newsletter, 
but when I rang to book I was told I gained one 
of the last tickets. 
I met about a dozen parishioners there.  
I think Margaret Rush who seems to be on The 
Wheeler Centre news bulletin told some people 
in the parish and that is how I found out. 
After the gathering Maryna Mews was very 
excited. After his engaging presentation she 
spoke to him in French about a whole range of 
historical and literary matters. She then 
suggested he come to St Carthages 
and speak if he had time.  



Both Constant and Maryna emailed me that 
evening with enthusiastic feelings.  
I instantly returned the email and suggested 
next Tuesday evening. I suggested a gathering 
in the presbytery, not the Church, simply 
because I did not want to tangle with the 
Archbishop who recently and unfortunately 
stopped Joan Chittister from speaking publicly 
at a public forum next year.  
I thought the best way to go was to invite 
interested people to have a gathering for 
around thirty in the house. 
This was not to control or to exercise 
clericalism, it was my move to keep the parish 
in good view so that parishioners may soon 
meet on friendly terms with the Archbishop 
indicating the sort of PP they wish to succeed 
me. You may have a style of confrontation. My 
claim, I'm certain, held by an overwhelming 
number of parishioners, is that my own style in 
avoiding aggressive tactics has led to a 
remarkably strong parish, perhaps one of the 
most enriching parishes in Melbourne. 
I heard Frederich's visit and the St Carthages 
conversation event being talked about at the 
very successful lay run Spirituality in the Pub 
last night. 



Today I saw your notice in the weekly circular 
and realised that it had to be in the Church as 
the advertising will inform many that it is on. I 
will advertise the event in the Church at all 
Masses this weekend. 
If there is a backlash from the Archbishop I will 
take it.  
You may read all this as another example of my 
obsessive need to control things. Maybe it is 
you who have the problem. Would you like to 
take charge of the place and run it your way? 
I suggest you circulate this letter on your 
weekly list.  
Then we can bring the parish together at a 
General Meeting and see just where the 
parishioners believe the problem lies. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Rev. Fr Michael Elligate A.M 
Parish Priest 
St Carthage’s, The University of Melbourne. 

 


